Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 3:55 PM

To: ‘Gonzales, Clair'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Rebecca Haskell; Ike Tavarez (itavarez@concho.com); Dakota Neel; ‘Sheldon Hitchcock'; DeAnn
Grant; Carmona, Mike

Subject: [EXT] RE: COG Graham Cracker 2 State #1H (2RP-4954) Work Plan Approval Request

Good afternoon,

NMSLO approves of the work plan and remediation plan. Sidewall confirmation samples are also necessary, no greater
than 50 feet apart. Let me know if you have any questions.

Ryan Mann

Remediation Specialist

Field Operation Division

(575) 392-3697

(505) 699-1989

New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM 88240

From: Gonzales, Clair [mailto:Clair.Gonzales@tetratech.com]

Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 3:04 PM

To: 'mike.bratcher@state.nm.us' <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Cc: Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; Ike Tavarez (itavarez@concho.com) <itavarez@concho.com>; Dakota
Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>; 'Sheldon Hitchcock' <SLHitchcock@concho.com>; DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>;
Carmona, Mike <Mike.Carmona@tetratech.com>

Subject: COG Graham Cracker 2 State #1H (2RP-4954) Work Plan Approval Request

Good Afternoon,

Attached is the work plan for the above referenced site located in Eddy County, New Mexico. Once approved, COG will
implement the work plan. Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Clair Gonzales

Clair Gonzales | Project Manager
Phone: 432.687.8123| Mobile 432.260.8634 | Fax:432.682.3946
clair.gonzales@tetratech.com
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